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Chlorophyllum rhacodes 

One of the many pleasures of being a gardener is that we are acutely aware of the changing of the seasons; however 

that does not stop 

them creeping up on 

us. Only a short while 

ago I was thinking 

how nice it is in the 

summer months but 

now I find that 

autumn is completely 

in charge. The front 

picture this week 

shows the glorious 

colours of autumn 

with the brightly 

coloured Hamamelis 

leaves decorating the 

ground around some 

Cyclamen 

hederifolium.  

Some people have 

suggested that I stage 

some of these 

colourful pictures but 

I can assure that is 

not the case. 

However I did 

facilitate that it could 

happen by planting 

the cyclamen below the witch hazel and nature does the rest. Another sure sign that autumn is on us is the masses of 

fungi that are fruiting like the shaggy parasol, that is appearing in masses in our compost and leaf mould heaps. 



 
More mushrooms are appearing in this area of raised humus bed that I am reworking having replenished the soil 

with some of our own garden compost. Some people worry about the presence of mushrooms in their gardens and 

want to know how to get rid of them ï I welcome them as a sign that we have a bio diverse, healthy natural soil. 

 

 
A good dark form of Colchicum speciosum is another indicator that autumn is here. 


